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Thurston Elementary PTO

Thurston's First Fall Carnival is Tomorrow from 5-7pm

Hello Thurston Families!

We are looking forward to tomorrow and excited for our first ever, Fall Carnival! While we have had many
wonderful volunteers sign up to help at the event, we still have many openings! As a PTO, we are run
entirely by volunteers, with the goal of supporting our kids! Please consider signing up to help out at the
Carnival so the event goes smoothly and the kids have a wonderful time. Anybody can help, no
experience necessary, it's all about having fun!

Here are the volunteer opportunities we still have open:
Bean Bag/Ball Toss Games from 6:00-6:30 and 6:30-7:00
Bingo from 5:30-6:00 and 6:30-7:00

Concessions

Facepainting from 6:30-7:00

Lucky Duck Game 5:00-5:30

Ring Toss from 6:00-6:30
Ticket Sales
Water Coin Drop Game from 5:30-6:00, 6:00-6:30, and 6:30-7:00

Please click here to sign up for one of these slots

We will offer tickets and wristbands for sale after school again today. All profits go to the PTO, we
give more than $10,000 to teachers every year, pay for field trip busing, special requests from the
teachers, school events and activities, and much much more!
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